/ GOVERNMENMT OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER |

SPECIFFC RECOMMENDATION OF DFO

» GOLAGHAT FOR ACCEPTANCE

The proposed diversion of forest land at Kiyazu is in Nambor South Reserve

under Golaghat Forest Division. The proposed
Land measuring 0.0225 Ha.

Forests project is a diversion of Forest

in  Kiyazu for Installation of mobile

cOmmunication network by Bharti Airtel.
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I'have recommended the diversion proposal as proposed by.the User Ageacy. ——
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Divisighal Forest Officer
Golaghat Division
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